

Burwell Village College Primary School The Causeway Burwell Cambridgeshire CB25 0DU

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern

4th October 2024

Dear Parents and Carers.

Year 6 West Stow Anglo-Saxon Trip Tuesday 22nd October 2024

To complement the children's learning of the Anglo-Saxons in Theme, we will be visiting the West Stow Anglo-Saxon Village in Suffolk. The visit is due to take place on **Tuesday 22nd October 2024**.

We plan to leave at **9.10 a.m**. Therefore, **the drop off time will be usual school hours**. Our return time will be approximately **3.10 p.m**. If there are any delays, we will update you on our expected arrival time on the day via Class Dojo.

On the day, the children will need a small rucksack containing their packed lunch and water bottle. Any child in receipt of Free School Meals will be entitled to have a packed lunch made by the school. Please notify the school office to book a packed lunch by **Friday 11**th **October 2024**.

All of the children are required to wear full school uniform and bring a coat or waterproof jacket. Due to the fact this is an outdoor trip, the children can wear alternative footwear (such as trainers) as some parts may be slightly muddy under foot.

Please make your payment for this trip online for the amount shown below **by Friday 18th October 2024** and also indicate online your permission for your child to attend. Any family in receipt of free school meals, or where circumstances make full payment difficult, should contact Mr Kern, in confidence, as it may be possible to seek assistance. Any such assistance is provided anonymously.

We would be grateful for any parents who are able to come along for the day and help us. Please log onto your child's Scopay account and tick the permission box and tick the parent helpers box if you would like to help, by no later than Tuesday 8th October 2024. If the school has not contacted you by Friday 11th October 2024, your assistance has not been required this time, but we thank you for your offer.

The fee for the return coach and entrance to West Stow Anglo-Saxon Village is £13.15 per child.

Kind regards.

Miss R Beal, Mrs G Harvey

Year 6 Team

Email: office@burwellvillage.cambs.sch.uk

Website: www.burwellvillageprimary.co.uk
Telephone: 01638 613103